
Would you like to find  

out what teaching is 

really like at either 

primary or secondary 

level? 

Then come and join our Immersion Programme 

starting 17th June 2013.  

This 10 day programme will ensure that you 

have sufficient depth and breadth of 

understanding of school life prior to embarking 

on any initial teacher training. 
 

For more information email 

 

immersion.programme@horndeaninfants.co.uk 

 

Closing date is Friday 7th June 2013 
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